CITY OF

SAN J QSE | Department of Plenning, brilding and Code Enfercement

CAPITAL OF SILICON VALLEY - HARRY FREITAS, DIRECTOR

October 21, 2015

Ms. Amanda Dwyer

Environmental Scientist

State Water Resources Control Board
1001 “I” Street

Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Digester and Thickener Facilities Upgrade Project (Project), Initial
Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND), File No. PP15-055

Dear Ms, Dwyer:

Thank you for your September 24, 2015 comment letter on the IS/MND for the proposed Project,
File No. PP15-055. Please find attached 1) Response to Comments, 2) Errata, and 3) Referenced
Documents,

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email at
Kieulan.Pham(@sanjoseca.gov or at 408-535-3844,

Regards,

W %Myz/
Kieulan Pham

Planner — Environmental Review




